711 4™ Avenue West
Hendersonville, NC 28739
May 16, 2006

Ms. Nuala Fay
1220 Fifth Avenue
Hendersonville, NC 28739

Dear Nuala,

| have accepted a position with the Division of Highways of the State of
North Carolina. Due to my work schedule, | will no longer be able to
volunteer with the Henderson County Nursing and Adult Care Homes
Community Advisory Committee.

Thank you for the opportunity to be a part of such a caring and
compassionate group of individuals.

Sincerely,

'y’
e R. Fleming

Cc: Terry Collins
Land of the Sky Regional Council




